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commentletters

From: BRIAN GARDNER <bgardner61@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:23 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To: The State Water Resources Control Board 
From: A concerned Placer county resident 
Date: January 27, 2016 
Re: Vote to continue the existing emergency water conservation regulations. 
 
It is not logical to proclaim water use limits until the data and knowledge of available water are known, 
which will not be until later this spring.  At this time, the amount of rain & snowfall are above average 
for this part of California, and predictions are for a continuation of this weather pattern. The snow 
pack measurements have been positive also.  I, personally, have been very proactive on the issue of 
water conservation, which can be verified by San Juan Water District.  Many of us in this area 
have.  Don't be hasty.  Patience is suggested in order to make an accurate decision on this matter. 
 
Thank you,  
  A real Californian who cares about California government making good decisions. 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


